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A MESSAGE FROM PREMIER DOUG FORD 
 

Hello and welcome to everyone taking part in Lung Cancer Canada’s 
Evening of Hope. 
 
This is a celebration of courage, survival and major scientific inroads 
against Canada’s most common cancer. As November is Lung Cancer 
Awareness Month, this event is an ideal opportunity to learn more 
about the causes, symptoms and treatments of this deadly disease.  
 
I thank the amazing team at Lung Cancer Canada (LCC) for putting 
together this virtual celebration. LCC’s abiding commitment to public 
education, patient support, research, and advocacy has greatly helped 
patients and their families cope with this disease. 
 
Best wishes for a successful Lung Cancer Awareness Month. Have a 
wonderful evening.  
 

 
Doug Ford 
Premier 
 


